
 
 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN # 112 
 
SPECTRA RESERVE RIP CORDS 
 
UPT has found that some spectra reserve ripcords may have been coated with the 
wrong solution mix, which may result in a harder pull.  The affected rip cords and batch 
numbers are available on their website.  The numbers can be found on the white tag 
attached to the spectra ripcord line.  Refer to Service Bulletin 2015-01. 
 
Action to be taken:  If you find that your ripcord is one of the affected ones it must be 
changed out at the next pack cycle.  There are procedures in the Service Bulletin as to 
what must be done to treat the ripcord until the reserve comes due for repack.  Follow 
all instruction in accordance with UPT Service Bulletin 2015-01 
 
Who can do the modification/Repair:  Rigger A or higher.   
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